
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

TCS/GEN/55/2024-25                                                                                                    Date: 19-09-2024 

 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: RESPONSIBILITY مسؤولية 

CIRCULAR: RELEASE OF KG ONLINE REPORT CARD 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Greetings from The Central School, Dubai 

We are pleased to inform you that the Online Report Card for the Term 1 will be available on 

Saturday, 21st September 2024. This year, we have transitioned to an online system to ensure ease 

of access and to provide timely updates on your child’s academic performance. 

To view your ward’s report card, please follow these steps: 

Step 1:- Open the web page nimsuae.benchmark.school → enter username and password → click on  

My Child → Select Student →click on Published Report Card. 

or 

Step 2:- Open the NIMS SCHOOL DIARY APP → enter username and password → click on 

Assessment → click on Reports or click on the Main Menu → select Report Card. 

If any issues accessing the online portal or have any questions regarding your ward's report card, please 

do not hesitate to reach out to the respective class teachers. 

Note: Kindly clear your ward’s pending fees up to September in order to avoid inconvenience. Please 

ignore if you have already cleared the fees. 

Your involvement and support play a crucial role in their academic success. 

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support. 

 

 
Regards, 

 

 

ADMINISTRATION 

 
 


